
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL
Faculty ok Art©

Office of the Dean

November 11, 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

I enclose a sample copy of an
ÎAc/1

individual letter which I sent last week to^the parents 

and guardians of the 423 students registered in the

I trust that you approve 

I have already 

received a number of very interesting and suggestive 

replies.

first year in tills Faculty, 

the idea of a letter of this kind.

Yours very sincerely,
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